

Dear Parent/Guardian

YEAR 9 PARENTS' INFORMATION EVENING - Thursday 5th May 2022

The Year 9 team would like to invite you and your child to our Year 9 Information Evening on Thursday 5^{th} May.

The purpose of the evening is to highlight all of the key dates for this term, including those relating to the options process and make sure parents are aware of everything that is going on. We will also be discussing some exciting opportunities available to Year 9 students, as well as celebrating some early successes from the current assessments.

We have recently reviewed and updated some of our school policies and would like to take this opportunity to discuss these with you and ensure you are fully aware of any changes.

The evening will take place on Thursday 5th May, there will be two sittings:

6.00pm start for parents with children in tutor groups 9B1, 9F1, 9H1, 9O1 and 9S1

7.00pm start for parents with children in tutor groups 9B2, 9F2, 9H2, 9O2 and 9S2

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully

Miss R Davies

Assistant Headteacher and Head of Year 9

YEAR 9 PARENTS' INFORMATION EVENING – Thursday 5th May 2022

I will/will not be attending the Year 9 Parents' Information Evening on Thursday 5th May 2022

Child's Name...... Tutor Group....... Tutor

Please return the reply slip to the Year 9 office.

Headteacher: Mr A M Johnson BSc(Hons)
Queensway

King's Lynn Norfolk PE30 4AW

Tel (01553) 773393 Fax (01553) 771405

e-mail: office@springwoodhighschool.co.uk www.springwoodhighschool.co.uk Company Registration No 07546118

